
 

 

April 15, 2015 

 

Federal Communications Commission 

445 12th Street, SW 

Washington, DC 20554 

 

 

 

Dear Sir, 

 

We are submitting C2PC based on as requested by a KDB inquiry to address the incorrect field 

strength measurement reported in the original filing of FCC ID: PY7PM-0813, TC805967 to address 

ANT+ report. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 
 

Philip Kim 

Operations Manager 

UL Verification Services 

47173 Benicia Street 

Fremont, CA 94538 

 


